
Per order of the Board of Oversight 

The South County Senior Center will be 

CLOSED 
 

From 5:00 pm, March 13th through April 3rd. 

The Board of Oversight will continue to assess this closure. 
 

Staff will be on site during normal hours and will be doing 
wellness checks. 

 

For any assistance or if you are in need of meal services 

Please call 665-2141 or 665-9508 

Or TRIAD at 665-3017 

 

In the last two weeks, if you have had a cough, 
fever, sneezing or respiratory issues, please do 

not enter the building and seek appropriate 
medical attention. 


